

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 11th June 2021

Young Voices - Biggest Sing



In recent weeks all the children have been learning to sing, and sign, the Bill Withers song 'Lovely Day'. We will be supporting Young Voices on 15th June and the children will be 'performing' in their classes.

The event is to raise awareness of, and funds to support children and young people who have a diagnosable mental health problem. Young Voices is working in partnership with Place2Be to help support these children in schools across the UK and the YV Biggest Sing will support Place2Be's work.

If you are able to support their fundraising you can donate £1 as follows:

• Text BIGGESTSING to 70085 to donate £1 (texts cost £1 plus one standard rate message).

Or you can donate on the Young Voices Just Giving page:

 Visit the YV Biggest Sing campaign page to donate online at www.virginmoneygiving.com/fund/biggestsing. You can either donate directly to the campaign by clicking on the 'donate button'.

